
 

 

 
 
 

  

 

 

CONDOLENCE MOTION 
 

 
Moved by: Councillor Ana Bailão  
 

Seconded by: 
 

Councillor Mike Layton 
 

   
 

The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 

Nelisa DaMota on May 31, 2015. 

 

Nelisa was the tragic victim of an accident at Bloor Street West and Dovercourt Road.  Nelisa 

leaves behind her husband Helio Batista and three children. 

 

Nelisa is remembered by her friends and colleagues for being a good friend, having a very big 

heart and for being a "teacher for all of us". 

 

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 

sincere sympathy to Nelisa's family. 
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